Chemical
Engineering

Undergraduate
TOWN HALLMEETING

September 7th, 2017 | Room 66-110
Undergraduate Meeting | 3-4 PM

Come hear Paula Hammond speak about the state of the
department and initiatives that she will be taking as Department
Head. Take this opportunity to ask a question, share your opinion,
or voice a concern regarding the department.

If you would rather not speak up during the meeting, you may bring
your questions to the ChemE Student Office (66-366), and we will
make sure that they get answered that day!




